
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rains Came Down and the Floods Came Up 

You may have seen recently in the news that Georgia was soaked with record 

rainfall and flooding.  God truly protected us!  A couple of weeks ago we had a 

leak in our apartment that was coming from the roof, through the wall, down to 

our floor.  Fortunately, our apartment maintenance was able to take care of the 

leak.  Praise God it was caught before this storm hit!  Amazingly, our apartment 

- a basement apartment and very close to the Chattahoochee River - was 

spared any damage!  I wish we could say the same for all of our supporters and 

friends.  Please continue to keep those affected in your prayers as many are 

dealing with loss or damage to their houses and some are dealing with the loss 

of loved ones.  This was truly a devastating storm.  We are praising God that 

we were fully protected through it all and continue to hold those still recovering 

in our prayers. 
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Itineration Update 

We have currently raised 40% of our monthly commitments needed to return to 

Colombia.  We need your prayers as we continue to look towards April for our 

departure.  If you have not yet joined us as a monthly financial partner, please 

considering becoming one now.  We need you!  Your monthly gift – no matter how 

big or small – will help us reach our goal of returning to Colombia in April.   

We have not been short on blessings from the churches we have visited.  Thank you 

for opening your doors and your hearts to our family.  You have blessed us 

tremendously. 

Prayer Requests 

 Travel mercies as we continue traveling throughout the Eastern U.S. 

 Continued good health and energy as we continue support-raising. 

 

Contact  
 
Corey and Tona Kautz 
 
Phone:   
 Georgia   770.901.9077 
 Michigan 810.496.1481 
 
Email:     
corey@kautzfamily.org                      
tona@kautzfamily.org 

 
AGWM Account 

#2938132 
 

Visit us on the web 
www.KautzFamily.org 

 
You can also find us on 

Facebook! 

Reaching Colombia Through The Next Generation 
 

Colombian Presidency 

In May 2010, Colombia will vote for a new president.  The current president, President 

Alvaro Uribe, has served for two four-year terms.  The Colombian Congress and 

Constitutional Court are considering allowing President Uribe to seek a third term.  His 

approval ratings have stayed  over 70% and he is expected to win another term if he is 

allowed to run in 2010. 
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